
From: Depika Rawat  

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 1:35 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/1122/P 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I support the proposed re-development of the Frognal Lane Garages. The new 

design represents a significant improvement on the existing garages. 

 

My post code is: NW3 7EA 

 

 


